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Re-Year 10 to Year11 extended days 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am writing to inform you of some important updates regarding our efforts to support the 
academic progress of your child. After carefully reviewing the results of the pupils’ survey 
conducted and in response to their expressed requests for additional support and 
interventions, we have decided to implement some changes for next year. 

From September 2024, we will be introducing three extended days for Year 11 pupils, 
scheduled on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. On these days, pupils will have their 
classes extended until 4:00 pm. This is compulsory and part of timetabled lessons. 

The feedback from you, and your child’s input is invaluable to us, and we are committed to 
actively listening and responding to the needs of our school community. By providing this 
additional support, we aim to empower our Year 11 pupils (2024-2025) to reach their full 
potential and achieve success in their academic endeavours. 

To support you and your child in preparing for this change in September 2024, with effect 
from Tuesday 11th June 2024, we will extend your child’s day on Tuesdays to 4.00 pm.  This 
means that from that date and for the rest of this academic year, your child will finish school 
at 4.00 pm on Tuesdays and will have an extended English lesson.  This will support 
immensely with their end of year examinations which will start the following week, 17th 
June 2024.  

We understand that these extended days may require adjustments to your family's 
schedule, hence advance notice to ensure you can make arrangements.  As always, I am 
grateful for the support you are giving your child and the school.  

Regards 

Mrs H Zakary 

Principal 

 

 


